
    March 15, 2010 

 

Don; 

  I just wanted to write and thank you for the fine product you have provided to us here in Alaska.  As 

you know we put our domes in “High Risk” areas throughout Alaska where the wind can reach Excess of 

150mph and snow levels 20-40ft or more. That being said the domes have provided Top Notch 

protection for my crews traveling for maintenance and construction during all times of the year. 

Many of my crews have thought this has been the #1 safety and convenience item that we have 

available to them and their coworkers. 

 

                                                 

 One of the advantages that I see as a Supervisor of Maintenance is the fact that when crews go out to 

spend, sometimes weeks at a time at a repeater site there time is not spent on maintaining their living 

quarters but taking care of the task at hand at that particular site. The ease of construction and low 

maintenance design makes them the perfect safety and protection product for our company and for our 

people. 

 

Thanks again, 

Brian Buck 

Supervisor Construction and Maintenance 
Southeast Alaska 
at&t alaska 
907-789-5374 



 

 

 


